
From: Daniel Attree   
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 10:26 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 59 Langton Road Bristol BS4 4ER S62A/2024/0050 
 
 
To: Section 62A Applications Team 
 
From: Daniel Attree,  
 
I am writing to object to the above planning application. 
Parking has always been a problem in Langton Road, especially at school times and when there are 
events at the church and church hall. 
When I visit my parents I struggle to find nearby parking. When I lived on the road, I had a car 
written-off when hit while parked, and my mum has also recently had her car damaged due to the 
number of parked cars in the road and limited space for cars to pass. 
Increasing the number of residents (and visitors) at the property will increase the number of cars 
parking on the road, which will cause further parking difficulties and road safety issues. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Daniel Attree 
 




